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July 8, 2013
Addendum # 3
RFP Manoogian Second Floor Renovation 
dated June 17, 2013 
Questions have been raised during the Pre-Proposal meeting held on June 24, 2013 for the University's RFP for Manoogian Second Floor Renovation for the Design and Construction Services.  A summary of the questions asked and the University's responses are as follows:

Question:

Can the drawings and specifications for the first floor and basement renovations be made available to bidders?
Answer: 

No, the drawings and specifications for the first floor will not be available at this time. They can be made available to the awarded qualified bidder after the selection is made. 

Question:

If a construction management firm is part of the design team, would they be able to bid on the construction of the project?

Answer: 

No, as this would be a conflict of interest.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Email; rfpteam2@wayne.edu and to Robert Kuhn, Senior Buyer.  Copy both Valerie Kreher and Robert Kuhn on all E-Mail questions.  
Thank you,

Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
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